

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Art and Design

The art department would like to take this opportunity to welcome your child to Sackville School. In order to meet the national curriculum requirements at key stage 3, as well as developing students' skills between now and GCSE, it is necessary for each student to build up a portfolio of artwork. Students are therefore provided with an A2 folder and specialist A4 sketchbook to keep their work in. The A2 folder will keep their work safe and protected over the next two years, and the sketchbook will be used during lessons and for certain homework assignments. The sketchbook and folder should last them throughout key stage 3 but they are welcome to purchase a new one at any time.

In order to ensure that all new Year 7 students have this equipment we ask for a contribution of £5.00 for each student. Students will not need to purchase any further art equipment unless they wish to. Students are welcome to use art rooms after school and at lunch times if arranged in advance with their teacher.

If you would like to purchase these art materials you are invited to make a contribution of £5.00 via the online payment system www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for the full cost of the art materials. All you need to do is tick the consent box on Scopay. If, however, you would like to make a contribution towards the art folder there is also facility to make payment. We wish your child all the best for the upcoming school year.

If you have any questions, please email sstirling@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Ms S Stirling

Curriculum Leader of Art and Design















